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Bringing Learning to Life 

8th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 Concert to celebrate our Differences,  

Diversity and Multiculturalism - Wednesday 18th May 2022 

 

 

Year 4 have been given the exciting opportunity to take part 

in a musical concert on 18th May to celebrate our Differences, 

Diversity and Multiculturalism. This will bring music, dance, 

art and drama together. The concert will raise  money for 

both SEN and NHS charities and will take place at the fabulous 

theatre, The Floral Pavilion in New Brighton. 

The children will start their rehearsals for this soon. On 18th 

May, they will be going to the Floral Pavillion after lunch to 

take part in an afternoon of dress rehearsals (We will be in 

touch regarding all transport arrangements nearer to the 

time). 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch-type meal that they will have for their tea on 18th 

May (please put in a disposable bag with their name on it). The children will have tea between 

5.00pm - 6.00pm at the Floral Pavilion. We will provide them with drinks and snacks throughout the 

afternoon.  

The show will start at 6:30pm and will finish at 8:30pm. Families can come to the theatre from 

6.00pm. 

All children will be given a t-shirt on the day to wear for the performance. If your child would like 

to practise the songs they can all be found on the Amasing website - amasing.org.uk . You will need 

to create your own personal login and you will then have access to all songs for the evening.  

Tickets will be on sale from the Floral Pavilion for any families that wish to attend. Please contact 

them directly at https://www.floralpavilion.com or by telephone on 0151 666 0000. 

There is no charge for your child to take part in this event and they do not need to bring in anything 

from home on the day. There will be four members of staff accompanying the children on the day - 

Mrs Morris, Mrs Holmes, Mrs Morrison and Class teacher. 

It should be a wonderful event and we are all very much looking forward to it. 

Should you have any questions about this event please get in touch with me. 

Many thanks 

Mrs C. Holmes 

Music Lead 

https://www.floralpavilion.com/

